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Rebekah Msuya-Collison

From: John Pond <john_pond@eastlink.ca>
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 11:05 AM
To: Rebekah Msuya-Collison
Subject: council meeting on February 7th

The Centralia Huron Park Lions/Club and the New Outlook Service Organizations are looking to our future. 
 
1) How to continue supporting the operation of Stephen Township Arena for the future of this unique area by: 
     - generating possibilities for this multi functional site, if and when council decides to terminate its existence 
in the near future as you move forward with the hub in        Exeter. 
     - Ideas such as passing ownership to our clubs and turning the facility into a Community Center with support 
from South Huron. 
     - discussions With South Huron on how to achieve this very important goal that would satisfy every bodies 
community needs. 
2) To move forward with the on street parking in Huron Park. Come on it has been four years. Time is a wasting 
and we would like to have the same parking                    regulations as other Communities in South Huron. 
President/Secretary Lion Chief John Pond. 


